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EECV2 is generating more and more interest each and 
every day, with 96 Interested Centre Packages mailed 
out in April alone!   
 
At the EECV2 Data Coordinating Centre, we are steadily 
moving forward in our preparations for start up of the 
trial. 
 
At present: 
• The randomisation service is programmed 
• The EECV2 Manual is currently in preparation 
• The Working Protocol is in its final stages 
• The Data Forms are being reviewed and pre-tested by 

Cheryl Swaby of Foothills Medical Centre in 
Calgary, Canada, Vesna Popovska of Children’s & 
Women’s Health Centre of BC in Vancouver, 
Canada and Lynne Roberts of St. George Hospital 
in Sydney, Australia  

• The Patient and Physician brochures and an EECV2 
poster are ready for printing 

 
 



  
  
  
  
 
 
 
Congratulations to Dr. Greg Davis and Ms. Lynne 
Roberts of St. George Hospital in Sydney, Australia 
for obtaining ethics approval. St. George joins 
Sunnybrook & Women’s College Hospital in Toronto in 
having approval for the EECV2 Trial.  

  
  
  
  
 

 

To allow for increased collaboration between MIRU 
and the University of British Columbia (UBC), where 
Eileen Hutton our Principal Investigator is situated, 
we are planning a new approach to the coordination 
of the Early ECV 2 Trial.  This will involve UBC in 
the clinical coordination side of the study with MIRU 
continuing in its role as the Data Coordinating 
Centre (DCC).  
 
What does this mean to you? 
The most immediate impact is the slight delay we 
will experience in being able to get the Clinical 
Study Agreement to you.  The agreement is 
currently under review at UBC, and we will send it to 
you in the near future.  In the meantime, please 
continue with the process of obtaining ethical 
approval so that your site will be ready to go once 
all the necessary agreements are in place. 
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